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Vetting applicants for professional and or occupational licenses is logical and in the 

best interest(s) of the State. The current law provides enough flexibility to licensing 

entities enabling them to carefully screen and evaluate workforce applicants and 

licensees in certain sensitive fields which deserve special trust and care in order to 

protect the consumer or client. This bill would dilute this obligation. Please do not 

pass SB 517. 


